
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
9th February 2024 
 
Dear resident, 
 
I am sure you may have noticed that our school is currently undergoing extensive roof works.   
 
This work will continue to take place over the half term holiday and should be complete the 
week after, you may notice more traffic to and from the school site and we apologise if these 
causes any inconvenience.  We are not expecting these works to cause any disruption to 
residents within the school vicinity. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms M Britton 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


